
 

 

Community Consultation Meeting 
9 June 2020  
 
Dear Resident 
 
Northern Cemeteries has submitted a development application to Northern Beaches Council 
for the construction of a new chapel at Frenchs Forest Bushland Cemetery. This is an 
exciting project which will enhance existing facilities and increase our capacity to provide 
services to bereaved families.  
 
As a neighbour of Frenchs Forest Bushland Cemetery, you would have received an invitation 
to a community consultation meeting in March to discuss the chapel development. Due to 
government restrictions on public gatherings during the COVID-19 pandemic, this meeting 
unfortunately had to be postponed.  
 
This meeting is now scheduled for Thursday, 18 June 2020 at 10.00am in the Lorikeet 
Room, Frenchs Forest Bushland Cemetery – 1 Hakea Avenue Davidson.  
 
The meeting is intended to provide an overview of the chapel development and associated 
works, as well as answer any questions community members may have. 
 
To attend, please RSVP by Monday 15 June, by contacting us on (02) 9805 0499 or 
friends@nmclm.com.au.  
 
Due to the current government restrictions in place we ask that you limit attendance to one 
person per household. Social distancing protocols will apply. If the number of attendees 
exceeds the venue’s capacity, we may need to schedule a second meeting. Thank you for 
your understanding. 
 
If you are unable to attend but have any questions about the chapel development, you can 
email us at friends@nmclm.com.au. 
 
Despite the current time of uncertainty all sites managed by Northern Cemeteries continue 
to operate, and we are doing everything possible to care for our families and community.  
 
Kind regards  
 

 
Pauline Tritton  
Chief Executive Officer 
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